IMPORTANT!!!

NAHS Counseling News, Updates & Info from Ms Marino
Tuesday, March 31, 2020

CLASS of 2021 SENIOR SCHEDULES **TIME SENSITIVE**

The FINAL DEADLINE to add/drop classes to seniors schedules for next year is Wednesday, April 1.
EMAIL your requested change(s) to your Ms Marino at shellie.marino@apsk12.org. If you did not
receive a copy of your course requests before school closed or want to view your again before your
schedule is finalized email Ms Marino.

*Course descriptions and pre-requisites for all classes offered next year can be found in the Academic
Planner online at https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/61432

CLASS of 2021 COMMUNITY SERVICE HOURS DEADLINE

Due to restrictions caused by COVID-19 social distancing, Community Service Hours deadline has
been extended to Friday, May 1, 2020. Students who have completed their hours and are ready to turn
them in should scan and email a copy of their logs to Ms Marino at shellie.marino@apsk12.org

EXCLUSIVE for CLASS of 2021 ONLY: COLLEGE MATCH & FIT BUILDER
APS Juniors in the Class of 2021 now have EXCLUSSIVE ACCESS to the online Match & Fit College List
Builder! Using YOUR academic profile (GPA, PSAT/SAT/ACT scores), the Match & Fit Builder can help
you find colleges that are a good academic match as well other important factors such as strong
financial, personal, and social fit. Now is the PERFECT TIME for you to dig into this tool and be
prepared for senior year with a well-balanced college list—a critical step in the college-going process.
See attachment for step-by-step directions and additional info.

*Access the Match & Fit List Builder through MyBackPack or by visiting
achieveatlanta.org/matchandfit

VIRTUAL COUNSELING SUPPORT for JUNIORS

As we are in the midst of COVID-19, social distancing and school closures, Ms Marino is working hard
to stay in communication with students and to provide you with the support you need. It has been a
challenging couple of weeks for everyone as we have adjusted to virtual learning. Hopefully you are
getting settled in to a rhythm where you are able to continue working and moving forward with your
classes. However these times can easily cause a lot of uneasiness, stress, and anxiety in all of us. If
there are any students that feel that they need to talk and would like a one-on-one virtual meeting
with Ms Marino please send a Remind message or email so she can set up an appointment with you.
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